
SPECIAL NOTICE 

(For the students graduated in and after 2017 from the department of Chemistry, City 

College, Kolkata) 

 

All the students of the Department of Chemistry, City College, Kolkata who graduated during 

2017-2022 are hereby requested to send (by WA/email) the SCANNED copy of the 

following documents to the HOD (email:: hod.chemistry@citycollegekolkata.org) urgently to 

meet the NAAC requirement - 

1) The admission proof of your higher studies after graduation 

                     Or, 

2) Your appointment letter, if employed. 

 

 

 

Dr. Sharmila Basu (Sarkar) 

            HoD, Chemistry 

                    City College, Kolkata 

mailto:hod.chemistry@citycollegekolkata.org

